
COMMENTS RECEIVED ON POTENTIAL NATIONAL NATURAL LANDMARKS IN RESPONSE 
TO NOTICE PUBLISHED AT 89 F.R. 80600 

Comment #1 

From:  Jean Public <jeanpublic1@yahoo.com> 
Sent:  Monday, October 7, 2024 7:59 AM 
To:  Ripps, Alma <Alma_Ripps@nps.gov>; Eggleston, Heather 
<Heather_Eggleston@nps.gov>; info@earthshare.org <info@earthshare.org>; 
info@earthjustice.org <info@earthjustice.org> 
Subject:  [EXTERNAL] public comment on federal register 

i think the people who live on nantucket are rich enough to save their own land.  don't 
believe this is required of american taxpayers.  jean publie jeanpublic1@yahoo.com 

Comment #2 

From:  Janie Hobson-Dupont <janiehd@gmail.com> 
Sent:  Monday, October 14, 2024 7:41 AM 
To:  Ripps, Alma <Alma_Ripps@nps.gov> 
Subject:  [EXTERNAL] Request to attend Public Comment Meeting ACK Coskata 

Good morning from Nantucket, 
I would like to attend the on-line public comment meeting to be held on December 10th, 
2024 in hopes of supporting the effort to name Coskata as a National Natural Landmark 
by the National Park Service.  As a retired teacher, nature lover, grandmother, avid 
walker, and a 45 year-round resident I wish to support this effort.  One of my most 
treasured memories is of the time I was on Coskata and amongst all the birds and 
beauty I happened to come across a small cactus in bloom.  I was not expecting to see 
such a thing on Nantucket.  The whole island is a treasure and Coskata stands out as 
truly the most magical place. 

Janie Hobson-Dupont 

janiehd@gmail.com 
508-360-2172 

https://heinonline.org/HOL/P?h=hein.fedreg/089192&i=247
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